
 

CoVid 19 Update April 19, 2020 
 

• Eaglecrrst golf club has reopened the 
course for member play. 

• We are operating under strict Cvid19 
protocols. 

• When the time is right, we will be excited 
to welcome back play for the general 
public. 

• Except for the washrooms, all 
clubhouse operations remain closed. 

• We have no events planned through the 
middle of July at this point. 

• When it is time for us to get public play 
going again notices will be sent out 

Stay safe! 

 


